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SARAH LAWRENCE COLLEGE

April 4, 1989

Dear Students,

As you know we have been designated by the General Committee
to meet with representatives of the Concerned Students of
Color to work towards reasonable solutions that will ensure
racial and cultural diversity at the college.

You are all familiar with the demands for change made by the
Concerned Students of Color. As changes made will affect the
education and experience of all students on campus, we would very
much appreciate hearing from any of you who would like to express
your individual opinions and concerns about any of the specific
issues raised or related issues that you think are important to
consider. You may communicate with any or all of us in writing,
or if you prefer, you may make an appointment to meet with any

of us to discuss your views in detail.

We believe your suggestions will be extremely helpful as we continue
our discussions with the Concerned Students of Color. Thank you

very much.

Sincerely,
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